

St. James Lane, Coventry, CV3 3DB



web: www.WillenhallPrimary.org



Year 4 Ancient Egyptian Exhibition

Dear Parents / Carers,

On Thursday 12th December, from 2:45 to 3.15, we would like to invite you to Year 4's special 'Egyptian Extravaganza'. This event will showcase all the work in history, English, art and more, that the children have been learning this term. You will get to see your child's work from this term and the children will be treating you to some Egyptian singing and dancing.

Entrance to the exhibition will be through the hall doors, next to the lower playground. You are welcome to arrive from 2:40, and once the exhibition has finished, you may take your child at 3:15. Feel free to bring along any of their brothers, sisters or other family members.

We would like to offer the chance for your child to dress up on this day as they will be singing and dancing. Below are some costume ideas for Egyptian dress up – please do not feel obliged to buy anything new.









We're looking forward to seeing you there!

Mrs Openshaw and Miss Davies Year 4 Teachers